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MAKENA LIFEGUARD SERVICES   (BF-83)

The Committee is in receipt of the following:
1. County Communication CC 17-349, from Mayor Alan Arakawa, informing that the Department

of Fire and Public Safety has not received an executed Memorandum of Agreement or letter of
intent from the State Department of Land and Natural Resources for Makena Lifeguard Services
for Fiscal Year 2018.

2. County Communication CC 17-350, from Mayor Alan Arakawa, transmitting a letter of intent
from the State Department of Land and Natural Resources for Makena Lifeguard Services for
Fiscal Year 2018.

3. Correspondence dated July 26, 2018, from Deputy Fire Chief Lionel Montalvo, transmitting a
signed copy of the twelfth written amendment to the Memorandum of Agreement for Lifeguard
Services at Makena Beach State Recreation Area for the period July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2019, for
total funding of $1,056,058.64.

The Committee may discuss lifeguard services provided at Makena Beach, review the Memorandum
of Agreement for the period January 1, 2018 through June 30, 2018, the total expenditures for Fiscal
Year 2018, and the Memorandum of Agreement for the period July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019.
The Committee may also consider the filing of County Communications 17-349 and 17-350, and
other related action.
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